

Thank you for choosing Eyes of Oregon for your optometry needs! Here at Eyes of Oregon our staff is committed to setting a standard in eye healthcare. Our doctors strive to provide a unique quality of care. We feel each person has specific needs regarding their eye health.

WHAT TO EXPECT FOR YOUR VISIT

The profession of optometry has evolved over the past several years. Focusing on the medical aspect of the eye exam has become standard of care. The medical community relies upon optometrists to detect and monitor such things as diabetes, hypertension, high cholesterol, and autoimmune diseases. We also routinely treat glaucoma, dry eye, eye infections, and monitor for macular degeneration and cataract progression. Our clinic has state of the art equipment available such as OCT, Matrix visual field, retinal imaging, and corneal topographer, enabling us to give you the best eye care possible.

If you are a new patient to us, you can expect your exam to last 45-60 minutes. Your eyes may need to be dilated, and depending on what the doctor finds during your exam additional testing could be necessary. A follow up appointment may be needed to further evaluate any medical condition(s).

If you wear contacts, please know that in addition to your exam you will have a contact lens fitting.

This is a separate charge from the exam and <u>may or may not be covered by your insurance company</u> . The fees range from \$70.00 to \$150.00 depending on the level of complexity. Yes, I would like to renew my contact lens prescription. No, I would not like to renew my contact lens prescription.	
INSURANCE AND FINANCIAL RESPONSIBILITY	
Eyes of Oregon accepts most insurance plans. All deductibles, of time of service. As a courtesy, our staff works with your insurancest for all exams, materials, and diagnostic testing. Keep in min a credit to your account or an additional balance due once the and processed. You are responsible for any balance not covered	nce company to provide an estimate of ind this is only an estimate and may result he insurance claim has been submitted
FEEDBACK	
Feedback is always important; please provide us your feelings on the quality of service you received by our office. You may talk with the receptionist at the front desk or email us. Your input is always appreciated! We look forward to working with you and caring for all of your eye health needs!	
With gratitude for trusting us with your most precious sense,	
Dr. David and Dr. Sarah Biggar, and the entire Eyes of Oregon to	eam
XPatient/guardian signature	 Date